
Learning for life!

INSET DAYS
Friday 25th October 2024

Friday 23rd May 2025
Monday 21st July 2025

Tuesday 22nd July 2025

Autumn Term 2024
Starts: 03.09.24 - Ends 20.12.24
Half term:  28.10.24 -  01.11.24

Spring Term 2025
06.01.25 - Ends 04.04.25

Half term:  17.02.25-21.02.25

Summer Term 2025 
Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25 

Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

KEY DATES

Date - 11.10.24

01903 854970
 office@theglobeprimary.co.uk 

Don’t forget to report any absences on Studybugs.

FOG donations
On Fridays FOG take children out to celebrate their birthday
with birthday baking. If you have any used ice cream or
selection box tubs please consider donating them to FOG  so
children can bring their cupcakes home. 

Competitions galore!
It was very intense in assembly this week as Mrs Salvage
announced the winners of the Match Attax competition.  It
was such a tough decision as every entry was wonderful but
it was narrowed down to four who won prizes kindly
donated by Toy Barnhaus.  Mrs Salvage now has a new
competition running where the children need to write their
own Spooky Story but only have a 250 word limit. This is
open to Year 1 - Year 6. 

Upcoming events
Next week is a very busy week in school! On Monday
we will be holding our first Open Event for
prospective parents from 3.45pm-5.00pm.  On
Tuesday - Thursday FOG will be hosting their annual
Halloween discos! Please note this is a ticket only
event. Children who do not have a ticket, during school
hour discos, will do activities in a separate classroom. 

Attendance heroes
A big well done to the following classes for achieving over our
96% attendance target this week:
Shoreham, Italy, Spain, France, Canada, Morocco, Bangladesh,
Japan, Fiji and New Zealand ! I wonder if any class can score
the perfect 100% next week.

Meet the Governor
Father Ben Scott (Chair) 
I have the great joy of supporting Mrs Kidd, staff and
governors in the strategic development of the school to
ensure that all young people who attend The Globe get
the best educational experience and start in life. 

I became a member of the local governing body in March
2023 and in September was elected as Chair with
responsibility for monitoring Safeguarding. I have
previously been a governor at a large junior school with
responsibility for SEND and Safeguarding and a smaller
Church of England primary with responsibility for Early
Years. 

I moved to Lancing in May 2023 when I took up the post
of Assistant Curate (trainee vicar) of the Church of
England churches in Lancing, Sompting and Coombes, of
which there are 5 in total. So, plenty to keep me busy! 
You will often see me around school (I am trying to be
on the front gate most Wednesday mornings) please
come and say hello!


